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April 2017 
 

Hello All!     

 

Welcome back Maple Leaf families and students. We hope everyone had a restful 

spring break. It is hard to believe we are in the final quarter of this school year. 

 

With that being said, our grades 3, 4, and 5 teachers are working hard at getting our 

students ready for the upcoming AIR assessments. This is crunch time and we need 

your help at home with talking to your child about staying focused and being serious 

on test day. We feel with a collaborative effort, we can help our students be 

successful. If you have any questions about the AIR assessments, feel free to contact 

your child’s teacher.  

 

As we said, April is a busy month with all the testing. In addition, we do have some 

fun stuff going on as well. “Muffins with Mom” and our “Book Fair” are the week 

of April 10
th

. We are also very excited about the elementary “Father/Daughter 

Dance” being held at the Middle School on April 28
th

. Detailed information about this 

event has been sent home with your child. 

  

Progress Reports go home the week of the 11
th

 as well. Teachers will be sending 

these home for those students who are in danger of failing. Feel free to contact your 

child’s teacher for any questions. 

 

Thank you for being patient as we work through the construction happening on 

Turney Road. On the bright side, the repaving is long overdue and we will have 

smooth roads! 

 

With the weather breaking, we will continue to get our students outside for recess. 

Please make sure they come to school dressed for outdoor activities. 

 

Finally, we have noticed that many students are bringing in their electronic devices to 

play during indoor recess. We are NOT responsible if devices get broken or stolen. 

Cell phones need to be off and away during the school day. Any devices used 

inappropriately will be confiscated and the parent notified. 

 

Again, we appreciate all you do. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jody Saxton, Principal  Jean Rizi, Assistant Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


